OSTA Board Meeting – November 7, 2009    

Meeting called to order at 4:32 pm after the fall conference at UCO, Edmond, OK

In Attendance   Pamela Christol, Joyce Cheatham, Peggy Alexander, Kay Emde, Tamara Lookabaugh, Jeff Patterson, Suzanne Spradling, Sue Hull, Bob Melton, Tina Rogers, Gail Loving, Pam Christol, Beth Allan, Annette Huett, Becky Hammack, Marie Pool, Adrienne Elder and Jana Rowland.  

I.  President Pamela Christol gave a brief welcome to new board members.

Reports given as listed below:

Silent Auction went well, report by Joyce Cheatham and Peggy Alexander that we received $707.00 to go toward scholarships and donations to OJAS and Oklahoma State Science Fair awards.

Jeff Patterson reported that he had created a binder which contained vendors and event forms for the planning the fall event next year.

Jeff and Bob Melton can give persons access to Skype in for board meetings but each individual must go to the website and sign up and then contact Jeff or Bob by phone with their skype account information so they can call in and join our conference.

http://www.skype.com/
website to download skype and create a user name and password

Pam Christol suggested the following items to think about before the next meeting:

1.  Staff development committee

2.  Safety Summit and inviting Jim Collins

3.  Dues for preservice teachers, suggestion by Beth Allan to half the dues so we can get more new teachers involved with OSTA

This proposal was made by Beth Allan, seconded by Jeff Patterson, motion approved and passed.

Tentative dates set for next meetings are:

December 19th,  9:00 am  Norman, ASC

February 27th, 9:00 TBA

April 10th, 9:00 am TBA

Motion to adjourn, seconded, passed at 4:51
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